MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES
The Monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held on Wednesday, June 25, 2008 at 4:00 P.M. at the DFCS building.
Attending were Chairperson Will Carter, Alice Worthan, and Maurice Whisenant.

The minutes of the May meeting were approved on a motion by Mr. Carter, second by Mrs. Worthan.

The Director reported as follows:

1. The annual review of all Family Independence programs was held June 16-20.  The reviewer stated it was an excellent review.
2. Reported on the implementation of Georgia Shines, and the efforts being made to changeover to the new system.

3. Discussed the fact that Senator Schaefer has made a couple of calls but so far, without a problem.

4. The county budget was discussed and Director reported he had not yet been asked to meet with the Commissioners regarding his 2009 budget request.

5. Kim Powell has returned to work after being on Family Leave due to the birth of her child.

6. Discussed the fact that it appears the Board will lose two members – Mrs. Fouch and 
      Mrs. Fleming.

7. Discussed CFSR review by state personnel starting August 4, 2008.  Discussed efforts being made to prepare for it.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:00 P.M. on a motion by 
Mrs. Worthan, second by Mr. Whisenant.
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